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CONFIRMATION OF JUNE 8TH MEETING

[9899] May 4, 1998 TO: INVESTMENT ADVISERS COMMITTEE No. 16-98 RE: CONFIRMATION
OF JUNE 8TH MEETING

This is to
confirm that the Investment Advisers Committee meeting has been scheduled for Monday,
June 8, 1998 (not Wednesday as stated on previous notice). If you have questions, please
call me (202/326-5817) at the Investment Company Institute. We look forward to seeing
you on June 8. Susan S. Burgess Legal Assistant
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